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Payne, Nancy

From: Rooney, John

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 12:58 PM

To: Folstrom, Bill; McCarthy, Terry; Yehlen, Mark; Eeg, Thomas
Cc: Payne, Nancy

Subject: RE: from Ruth Bradford-Johnson 1332 Deane

Nancy,

Please submit preliminary resolution for this alley. Thanks.

John C. Rooney, P.E.

City Engineer, Assistant Commissioner of Public Works City of Racine
730 Washington Avenue

Racine, W1 53403

P 262.636.9460

F 262.636.9545

C 262.620.4615

From: Folstrom, Bill

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 8:22 AM

To: McCarthy, Terry; Yehlen, Mark; Eeg, Thomas; Rooney, John
Subject: RE: from Ruth Bradford-Johnson 1332 Deane

Morning Gentlemen,
I have also looked at that part of the alley and it is way beyond the scope of our maintenance program and should be
put in for public hearing.

From: McCarthy, Terry

Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 6:55 PM

To: Folstrom, Bill; Yehlen, Mark; Eeg, Thomas; Rooney, John
Subject: RE: from Ruth Bradford-Johnson 1332 Deane

I've had further calls on this, and they are correct about the condition. Can we put this our for a hearing next spring as
an assessable project? Not sure about the abutting property ownership these days.

Terry McCarthy
9th District Alderman, City of Racine

Chairman, Public Works and Services Committee Commissioner, Racine Water and Wastewater Utilities
262 7707390

From: McCarthy, Terry
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 11:38 AM
To: Ruth Bradford-Johnson
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